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SUBJECT: AMRG Report 

AMRG is just now finishing the steps to become incor­
porated (another step on the way to tax exemption). We con­
tinue to train regularly, but with a mostly informal 
schedule. 

We now have 17 Active Members, 10 Probationary Members, 
and quite a few sustaining Members. One of our newest mem­
bers is an ER doctor, and another is a Pittsburgh Press 
reporter. 

Our next major activity, other than getting tax exempt 
status, is to increase our local profile with coverage in 
the press and other PR work. Tom Jones, our new Chairman, 
is a professional at PR work, which will help immeasurably. 

Due to Dave Lindell's unavailability, we will not be 
holding a WEMT course in November; instead, the next Penn­
sylvania course will be in March 1989 (the last 2 weekends: 
students will finish on April 1). The individual WEMT 
course Lesson Plans should begin going through the Review 
Board in November. 

And that's all for now. 


